
BCOPOA Called Meeting 

February 26, 2018 

Members present:  Dola, Brian, Nick, Sam, Denise 

Called to order at 7:00 PM 

Tom Hallberg explained how the Oak wilt trenching/treatment work will be 

done, how much it will cost and how the Forestry service will reimburse the 

BCOPOA.  We Love Trees will do the work as they come in with the best 

bid and are approved by the Forestry Service.  He will also provide a 

flyer/letter regarding the infestation, sale of trees and how to contribute to 

the fund.  This will be added to the annual assessment invoices sent out by 

Kathryn Rosenbluth.  Tom reported that the Casney’s declined any 

participation in the trenching or treatment at this time.  The project will start 

mid April. 

The latest insurance premium of $2073.00 was approved for payment. 

The Board will set a time for the next meeting at a later date. 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:10 PM 


